From: senniter vealey |

Sent: 02 October 2019 18:47
To: Sild, Thomas
Subject: 2019/3741/A

Dear Thomas,

Following to proposed illuminated signage and ventilation changes that Tesco has applied to Camden for their Endell
Street store.

| as the secretary and representative of the Odhams Walk Resident Management (OWRM) support the queries
brought up in Mr Monaghan's letter and can confirm that the residents of Odhams Walk particularly those situated
on both Shelton and Endell Street and be greatly affected by these changes, they will cause unnecessary noise and
light pollution particularly the Shelton street louvre along with the noise the deliveries and unsociable opening
hours that are going to be inevitable should this store go ahead.

Your sincerely

Jennifer Healey
Secretary OWRM



